
From: Lloyd-Hayes, Marcelle (Cllr)  

Sent: 16 March 2014 12:20 
To: Stock, Andrew 

Subject: Re: App: 140263/FH 15 Westminster Avenue, Hereford, HR1 1QH 

 
No objection Andrew 
 
Cllr Marcelle Lloyd-Hayes 
Tupsley Ward  
 
 
On 12 Mar 2014, at 16:09, "Stock, Andrew" <Andrew.Stock@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Cllr loyd-hayes, 
  
I write regarding the proposed single storey extension at the above address. 
  
The modest extension to the property is considered not adversely impact the area.    
  
Please could I have your comments regarding the above application. 
  
If I don’t not receive a response within ten days I’ll assume you have no objection. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Andrew Stock 
  
Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council  
  
Tel: 01432 383093 
Email: Andrew.stock@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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